
Dear Fellow Quilters 

 

The 2024 board has decided to have a new program that will replace the monthly lotto block. 

Welcome to the year of making a calendar quilt.  Each month you will bring your block that represents 

the month of the business meeting.  If you bring your block to show, your name will be entered for a 

door prize for that month.  Each block can be the size you want. It can be pieced together; appliqued or 

embroidered.  Fabric of your choice. 

Suggested blocks: 

January  Snowflakes. Happy New Year’s 

February Hearts, Mardi Gras 

March   St. Patrick’s, Kites (March Winds), Easter 

April  Rain Showers (boots or umbrella), Spring 

May   Flowers, Vegetables 

June  Beach, Watermelon, Vacations 

July  Patriotic, Summer, Ice Cream 

August  School 

September Fall Leaves 

October Halloween 

November Thanksgiving 

December Christmas 

 

We are planning to have an exhibit at the 2025 quilt show of the finished quilts.  Visitors will vote on 

their favorite, and we will have prizes for the top 3 winners.   Prizes will be discussed at the Christmas 

Party.  If you have any questions, please ask at the Christmas party. 

Hope you will join us for this year’s project. 

Sincerely, 

2024 Bay Oaks Quilt Guild Board 

 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 


